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In terms of public services is any provision being made to provide additional GP surgeries and 
medical centres, dentists and hospital services such as A&E and referral clinics? These are all 
already struggling to provide a satisfactory service. 
 
Increasing the density of an already dense population will only increase noise, air and light 
pollution, litter etc. which is not good forpeople or wildlife and in my view will be detrimental 
to the local environment. 
 
Since the site in question is close to the border with Harrow council this will affect residents 
who live in Harrow and close to the border. Has there been any consultation with Harrow 
council regarding the proposed policy modifications? 
 
In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any representations made by 
Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association.  Please consider their 
submissions as reflecting my own concerns. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
Erol Yusuf 




